Miller, Janet

From: Dunn, Brandon

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 12:43 PM
To: Rozdolski, Mikki; Miller, Janet
Subject: FW: Lee County 15-4ESR Adopted
FYI.

From: Plan_Review (Shared Mailbox) [mailto:Plan.Review@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 12:41 PM

To: Dunn, Brandon; 'DCPexternalagencycomments@DEQ.myflorida.com'
Subject: Lee County 15-4ESR Adopted

To: Brandon Dunn, Principal Planner
Re: Lee County 15-4ESR — Expedited Review of Adopted Comprehensive Plan Amendment

The Office of Intergovernmental Programs of the Florida Department of Environmental Protection
(Department) has reviewed the above-referenced amendment package under the provisions of Chapter 163,
Florida Statutes. The Department conducted a detailed review that focused on potential adverse impacts to
important state resources and facilities, specifically: air and water pollution; wetlands and other surface waters
of the state; federal and state-owned lands and interest in lands, including state parks, greenways and trails,
conservation easements; solid waste; and water and wastewater treatment.

Based on our review of the submitted amendment package, the Department has found no provision that would
result in adverse impacts to important state resources subject to the Department’s jurisdiction.

Feel free to contact me at Suzanne.e.ray(@dep.state.fl.us or (850) 245-2172 for assistance or additional
information. Please send all amendments, both proposed and adopted, to plan.review(@dep.state.fl.us or

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Office of Intergovernmental Programs, Plan Review
3900 Commonwealth Blvd., MS 47

Tallahassee, F1. 32399-3000
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